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Steube Announces Opposition to
the Proposed Budget Agreement
July 24, 2019 | Press Release

WASHINGTON, D.C.—Today, Congressman Greg Steube (FL-17) offered the

following statement on his opposition to the proposed budget agreement:

"I cannot in good conscience vote for a budget proposal that would add over

$300 billion in new spending with zero offsets. For too long we have kicked the

can down the road when it comes to our ever-growing national debt, and

though I am pleased by the reversal of the sequester that would try to balance

the budget on the backs of our military, this bill simply spends too much

money."
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